
 
Project Update 

2023 Pathway Project 
 
Date: October 20, 2023 
 
This week, the contractor completed a majority of the punchlist on Reliez Valley Road 
pathway between Rossi Street and La Caminita, as well as a majority of the Punchlist on 
the Pleasant Hill Road pathway between Springhill Road and Reliez Valley Road.  
 
Next week, the contractor plans to complete the punchlist, as well as to extend the work 
on Quandt Road, overlaying a section of asphalt pathway west of Del Arroyo Court to the 
concrete sidewalk outside of 3225 Quandt Drive.  
 
No traffic delays are expected during this work. If you believe there is damage to your 
property caused by the project, please contact me at the number below.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 299-3245.  Your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Tim Clark 
Associate Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


